Erasmus plus Network Project "Excellence-Network Vocational Education
and Training - Sustainable Development - VESD

The very successful EU vocational education and training network "Designing Digitally
Supported and Sustainability-Oriented Centres of Excellence for Vocational Education and
Training in EUROPE (DUNE-BB_EU)" has evolved into the Network of Excellence
"Vocational Education and Training for Sustainable Development".

has evolved into the Network of Excellence on Sustainable Development in Vocational
Education and Training (BBNE) on 31.05.2022.

Since autumn 2022, the global vocational education and training network led by BBS |
Uelzen has been recognised as an Erasmus Plus network project.

and will be funded with 60,000 EUR.

We are very pleased that Mrs. Lena Dipont, Member of the European Parliament,
continues to be available as a patron.

and supports our globally oriented vocational training network.

We invite interested persons, VET institutions and VET partners from all continents to join
the VET dialogue in the context of VET for Sustainable Development.

Become part of our VET network to exchange on excellent sustainability-oriented design of
learning venues, projects and learning arrangements.

We will also exchange new ideas for joint sustainability-oriented learning venue
cooperation and sustainability projects.

Our next dates:

Tuesday, 14.02.2023 at 2:30 p.m.

Online Dialogue Forum

"Dialogue with TVET Experts, acteurs and supporters about best practice and
partnerships for Vocacational Education Sustainable Development VESD on
the African continent?!"

Tuesday, 28.02.2023 until Friday, 03.03.2023

Second Hybrid VET Conference in Borgo San Lorenzo - ltaly

Participation is possible online or in presence.

For more information and the programmes, please visit the website: https://ex-n-
bbne.com/

Join our global VET network for 360 degree sustainability education!


https://ex-n-bbne.com/
https://ex-n-bbne.com/

Would you like to participate online or in person? Then register with the ex-N-BBNE
director Mr. Oberstudiendirektor Stefan Nowatschin via email:

now@bbs1uelzen.de
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